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WEBSITE MESSENGING: PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THE 

COMMUNICATIONS DEPARTMENT AT HWDSB IS RESPONSIBLE 

FOR POSTING SOME OF THE MESSAGES TO OUR SCHOOL SITE 

(I.E., SCHOOL VACCINE CLINIC INFORMATION). SCHOOLS TAKE 

THEIR DIRECTION FROM HWDSB AND FOLLOW PROTOCOLS 

THAT ENCOURAGE CONSISTENT MESSAGING ACROSS THE 

BOARD.  

 

GREENSVILLE ELECTRONIC SCHOOL SIGN: KEEPING IN MIND 

OUR NEIGHBOURS, WILDLIFE AND OTHER ENVIRONMENTAL 

FACTORS, WE INTEND TO MAKE BETTER USE OF OUR SIGN IN 

THE COMING WEEKS. WE WILL POST UPCOMING EVENTS AND 

REMINDERS AS A MEANS OF INCREASING OUR COMMUNITY 

OUTREACH AND COMMUNICATION.  

 

PINK SHIRT DAY: GREENSVILLE STAFF AND STUDENTS 

PROUDLY REPRESENTED ON FEB. 

23RD BY WEARING ALL SHADES OF 

PINK. I SAW PINK SHOES, HOODIES, 

HAIR SCRUNCHIES AND HATS – ALL 

WORN IN SOLIDARITY AGAINST 

BULLYING. RESOURCES WERE 

PROVIDED FOR STUDENTS TO 

ENGAGE IN ACTIVITIES THAT 

AUTHENTICATED THE REALITIES OF 

BULLYING IN OUR SCHOOLS AND 

FOCUSED ON THE WAYS IN WHICH WE MUST DO BETTER AT 

THE SCHOOL AND SYSTEM LEVEL.   

 

FIRST-TERM REPORT CARDS: AS A REMINDER, PLEASE SIGN 

AND RETURN THE BOTTOM PORTION OF YOUR CHILD(REN)’S 

REPORT CARD. WE ENCOURAGE FAMILIES TO COMPLETE THAT 

PART OF THE REPORT CARD TOGETHER, REFLECTING ON LAST 

TERM AND LOOKING AHEAD TO THE NEXT ONE.   

WELCOME TO THE FIRST EDITION OF THE 

GREENSVILLE EYRIE (A.K.A HAWK’S NEST). 

THIS IS AN OPPORTUNITY FOR ME TO 

CONNECT WITH FAMILIES, ON A MONTHLY 

BASIS, AND SHARE SOME OF THE 

WONDERFUL THINGS HAPPEING IN AND 

AROUND THE SCHOOL. I WILL DO MY BEST 

TO PROVIDE UPDATES ON SCHOOL-WIDE 

EVENTS AND INITIATIVES, AS WELL AS ANY 

OTHER BUSINESS THAT MAY ARISE. WHILE 

OUR COMMUNITY INTERACTIONS CONTINUE 

TO BE LIMITED, MY HOPE IS THAT THE EYRIE 

WILL PROVIDE A SMALL BRIDGE BETWEEN 

HOME AND SCHOOL.  

 

IN SERVICE, 

 

JENNIFER MISCAS 

PRINCIPAL                                            



OLYMPIC SPIRIT DAYS: WE CHEERED ON OUR CANADIAN 

OLYMPIANS IN TRUE GREENSVILLE SPIRIT – EVEN OUR LUGES 

WERE GREEN! STUDENTS OF 

ALL AGES WERE ENGAGED IN 

LEARNING THAT EXPLORED THE 

HISTORY OF THE OLYMPIC 

GAMES, EXPOSED THEM 

TO NEW SPORTING 

EVENTS, THE IMPORTANCE 

OF COMMITMENT, 

INDIVIDUAL AND TEAM EFFORT, AND SPORTSMANSHIP.  

 

FEBRUARY STAFF MEETING/MARCH PA 

DAY: DURING THIS MONTH’S VIRTUAL 

MEETING, STAFF SOLIDIFIED THEIR 

SCHOOL ANNUAL PLAN TARGETS IN THE 

AREAS OF SAFETY, READING AND GRADUATION. DIVISION 

TEAMS IDENTIFIED STUDENT NEEDS AND CREATED PLANS TO 

ADDRESS BARRIERS IMPEDING STUDENT SUCCESS. WE WILL 

CONTINUE OUR WORK WITH CULTURALLY RELEVANT AND 

RESPONSIVE PEDAGOGY (CRRP), DESTREAMING AND CYBER-

BULLYING DURING THE PA DAY ON FRI. MAR. 4TH.  

 

COBS FUNDRAISER: THANK YOU TO OUR GREENSVILLE HOME 

& SCHOOL COMMITTEE FOR ORGANIZING THIS FUNDRAISER. 

COBS BREAD BAKERY IN WATERDOWN HAS GENEROUSLY 

PARTNERED WITH US AND WILL BE DONATING $1 FROM EVERY 

PURCHASE MADE MARCH 4-6, BACK TO OUR SCHOOL. PLEASE 

CONSIDER SUPPORTING THIS LOCAL BUSINESS AND SCHOOL 

EVENT. I’VE GOT MY EYE ON SOME SOURDOUGH   

UNIT B4-94 DUNDAS ST. E, WATERDOWN 

HTTP://WWW.COBSBREAD.CA 

 

THANK YOU FOR TAKING THE TIME TO  

CATCH UP WITH US AND STAY CONNECTED! 

WISHING OUR FAMILIES WELL AS WE BEGIN 

ANOTHER MONTH TOGETHER.  

 

PHONE: 289.345.4556 

EMAIL: greensville@hwdsb.on.ca 

http://www.cobsbread.ca/


 

 


